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Aug 06 

Dress up day for  

F/1A &F/1C only 

 

Aug 06 

Netball 1 team 

 

Aug 24 

WVPSSA 
athletics 

 

Aug 24 

Latrobe Division 
Basketball  

 

Aug 27 

F/1 Excursion 

To Aquarium 

 

Sept 03 

NAIDOC Day 

Activities 

 

 BE Safe  be a learner    be respectful  
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Principalõs Newsé. 

At South Street Primary School we grow people who: 
Are creative, curious and independent learners. Are resilient and problem solve when faced 

with challenges. Respect and care about themselves, each other and the world in which we 

live. 

We acknowledge the Gunai Kurnai people as tradition-

al owners of this land and pay our  respects to elders 

both past and present. 

Snippets  

Dear Parents/Guardians of F/1 A and C, 

 

Friday the 6th of August, we will be having our 100 

Days of Learning class party. Students can wear an 

elderly personõs costume or can wear casual 

clothes for the day.  

We are excited to celebrate the learning of our 

students over the past year. 

On Friday, we will supply lunch it will be hot 

chips. 

Please pack snacks, a water bottle, and some fruit 

for your child to bring on this day.  

If your child has any dietary requirements,  

please let us know. 

Thankyou - F/1 Team. 

MANAGING UNWELL CHILDREN  

 

We are living in very different times when it comes to cold and flu symptoms. 

Currently, there are outbreaks of COVID-19 in schools in Victoria so it is important 

that we work together to be vigilant in keeping our school safe.  

 Under Government advice from the Department of Education: 

ôThe most important action school communities can take to reduce the risk of transmission of 

COVID-19, is to ensure that any unwell staff and students remain at home and get tested, 

even with the mildest of symptoms.õ  

 

If your child is displaying any flu-like symptoms, we will be calling you to come and 

collect them from school. Students up to Grade 2 may have prolonged post-viral 

symptoms such as a runny nose or cough and may return to school following a 

negative COVID-19 test even if they are not completely free of symptoms, however 

they will need a medical certificate from their GP to confirm they are otherwise well 

or have recovered from their acute illness.  

Students with a negative COVID-19 test whose symptoms have completely resolved 

do not need a medical certificate to return to the school. 

If we all work together we can do our best to stay safe, healthy and hopefully 

avoid future lockdowns. 



Head Lice notice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head lice have been detected at school.  Please be vigilant and check your childõs hair. 

 

Please note that our policy states: 

Any child with active lice will be sent home and cannot return until they have been treated and that there are no 

lice. Students will be checked prior to re-entry to school.  

The easiest and most effective way to find them is to follow these steps: 

 

Step 1 - Comb any type of hair treatment/conditioner on to dry, brushed (detangled) hair. This stuns the 

lice and makes it difficult for them to grip the hair or crawl around.  

 

Step 2 - Now comb sections of the hair with a fine tooth, head lice comb  

 

Step 3 - Wipe the treatment/conditioner from the comb onto a paper towel or tissue.  

 

Step 4 - Look on the tissue and on the comb for lice and eggs. 

  

Step 5 - Repeat the combing for every part of the head at least four or five times  

 

It is important that after treating for live lice that you follow up within a couple of days to 

continue to check for eggs.  



 

At South Street Primary School we grow people who are creative, curious and independent learners.  

People who are resilient and problem solve when faced with challenges.  

People who respect and care about themselves, each other and the world in which we live. 

Due to advice from the Chief Medical Officer and Department of Education we are unable 

to conduct school tours during term 3.  

To discuss an enrolment or for further information please call 5127 1512  

OR 

 

Email:  moe.ps.south@education.vic.gov.au       Follow us on Facebook  

BE SAFE  BE A LEARNER  BE RESPECTFUL  



A  week in the life of 5/6D  
By Brady and Jesse  

Writing  

As part of our writing work on information reports we 

have been learning about Apollo 11 and how Buzz 

Aldrin, Neil Armstrong and Michael Collins experienced 

the first moon landing. Sadly, Michael Collins was 

unlucky  because he didnõt experience the moon 

landing.  

Math 

During math, we have 

done subtraction of 

decimal numbers using 

the algorithm with 

regrouping.  Also, a 

little group has been 

challenging ourselves 

with algebra. 

Inquiry 

In inquiry, weõve been learning about different 

types of government, democracy and 

democratic values.  

One of the democratic values that we have 

been learning about is that everyone of the age 

of 18 votes and that the person with the most 

 votes is elected as the leader.  

Reading  
In reading, we have learnt 

about topic and theme 

and the difference 

between genre and topic. 

We have also categorized 

our class library into 

topics.  

 



Coming up 
  

 

The 3/4 children are   

getting very excited for 

their camp to   

                                                                                    Allambee in December.   

 

The camp cost is $165.00 and a $50.00 deposit is due by the 13th August. 

Permission forms will need to be returned by this date. 

The final balance of $115.00 is due on 19th of November. 

 

Camp fund/CSEF can be used to make these payments.  

Please contact the office to check your balance. 

 

 

Camp is a fantastic experience for students where they learn many life  

skills of team work, resilience, moving out of your comfort zone and have  

fun with their friends. 

 

Grade 

3/4  

Camp 

Update 


